Priscilla L. Fritts
10005 Centre St.
Pensacola, F1 32506

I was referred to Mr. Paul Felser of the Felser Law Firm, P.C. in
May 2003 through a lawyer here in my hometown. Contract was
made with Paul Felser and he explained the terms for acquiring his
legal services, those terms were accepted by me. His immediate
attention was directed at responding to a deadline that was
required for me to establish a case hearing. Paul Felser has
always advised and kept me updated on those case matters that are
similar to that of mine. His services and legal expertise has been
excellent in making preparation for the upcoming hearing. 1 will
say, that I highly recommend Paul Felser legal assistance to anyone
seeking a recourse with matters involving that of the U. S.
Department of Labor.
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Pensacola, FL



